
 

 
 

 

    

 

 

Market Notice 
 

Number:  284 

Date 22 November 2011 

 
NEW CSDP – CITIBANK N.A, SOUTH AFRICA BRANCH 

 

Members are advised that following a period of thorough review and consideration of all information and 

documentation by STRATE Supervision and the Strate Regulatory and Supervisory Committee, the Strate 

Controlling Body has approved the application by Citibank N.A, South Africa Branch to become a CSD 

participant. 

 

Citibank N.A, South Africa Branch has been given final approval to operate as a Strate Equities, Bonds and 

Money Markets, Full Bank Participant with effect from 22 November 2011. 

 

Should you have any queries or comments in respect of the above, you can contact Brett Kotze on 011 

520 7587 or at brettk@jse.co.za.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Brett Kotze  

Designation General Manager 

Division Clearing & Settlement 

Tel +27 11 5207587 

Fax +27 11 5208729 

E-mail address: brettk@jse.co.za  
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